



GRAND KNIGHT'S NEWS LETTER

Dear Brother Knights,

First, we want to wish all a Happy Easter to you and your families.

We also want to congratulate Mark Walsh on becoming the 2018 Man of the Year. This will be celebrated on Friday, April 6, 2018 at the K of C hall. Hope all come and support this event and if you need tickets contact Stan Stachura or Tom Tokarz.

Our meeting will be on Wednesday, April 4, 2018 and after the meeting we will setup for the man of the year. We also will be voting on: (1) making a contribution of \$250.00 to St. John's Auction & (2) making a \$1,000 donation to the Cromwell Foodbank (\$500 as proceeds from the Charity Bowl).

We are still in need of a few more volunteers for the Blood Drive that will take place on Friday, April 13, 2018 at the hall. If interested in helping out please contact me at 860-316-8018.

I am writing this on behalf of Tom and myself, as Tom was unable to do this as he is in the hospital. Please join me in wishing Tom Butler a speedy recovery from his emergency surgery.

Mike Parent, Deputy-Grand Knight for Tom Butler, Grand Knight